SENATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND
THE FOREIGN AND EUROPEAN UNION AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Warsaw, 8 June 2018

Mr Kristian Vigenin

Chairman

Committee on European Affairs and Oversight of the European Funds
National Assembly of the Republic of Bulgaria

Dear Mr Vigenin,
Dear Colleague,

I wish to inform that on 3-4 June 2018 in Warsaw took place the biannual meeting of the
committees on European Union affairs of the parliaments of the Visegrad Group countries.

Please find enclosed the conclusions adopted by the delegations of the European Union affairs
committees of the parliaments of Czech Republic, Slovakia, Hungary and Poland.

Yours sincerely,

f >0
Marek Rocki

Chairman of the Foreign and European Union Affairs Committee
Senate of the Republic of Poland

tel. (+48 22) 694-93-44, fax (48 22) 694-93-19, e-mail: kszue@senat.gov.pl



